
A special invitation for ALL SCOUTS! 
Please join us for our Winter Pops Concert and earn your 

music badge, too! 
 

The Philharmonic of Southern New Jersey would like to invite all scouts to our Winter 
Pops Concert on Sunday, December 13, 2015 at 3:00 p.m. 
 
Our 80 member orchestra will entertain you with all of your favorite holiday carols and 
Broadway hits.  Let our amazing vocalists and the Whitman School Choir brighten your 
holidays!  This program will be a treat for the whole family! 
 
All Scouts will have the opportunity to come backstage at intermission, talk to our 
musicians and meet our dynamic conductor, Mr. Matthew Oberstein (who is also an 
Eagle Scout).  What a great way to help you fulfill the requirements to earn your music 
merit badge! 
 
We are offering a special ticket price of $10.00 for all Scouts/children, and $20.00 for 
adults. 
 
The PSNJ Winter Pops Concert will be at the Eastern Center for the Performing Arts, 
Eastern Regional High School, 1401 Laurel Oak Road, Voorhees. 

 
To order tickets: 
Detach and Mail this form to:  PSNJ c/o Robert Stokes 
                  214 Redman Avenue, Haddonfield, NJ  08033 
                  (856) 779-2600    www.psnj.org 
 

 
Name 
 
Address 
 
City 
 
State/Zip 
 
Phone/ e mail 

 
# of Scout tickets ____________ @ $10.00            
# of Adult tickets_____________@ $20.00           Total  $____________ 
 
Check payable to:  PSNJ 
All tickets will be held at the Will Call table in the lobby. 
                                                                                   



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


